
From: Nicole Moe
To: Sonja Cady
Subject: Public Hearing RE: Project 2013104463
Date: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 7:26:15 AM

We are unable to attend the public hearing in person, but would like to notify the concerned
parties of the presence of an owl habitat on the proposed land.  Destroying the existing trees
would be devastating to their wellbeing.  

Thank you for your attention to this.

Sincerely, 
Eric and Nicole Moe
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